8th Grade Newsletter – 1.25.19

Hello 8th Grade Families,

We have just a few quick items to share with you this week.

- 1. Please be sure to check out the Friday Fodder this week with more information about Catholic Schools Week! The schedule is also attached for your convenience. We are supposed to go to St. Viator to watch the musical on Thursday. If anything changes due to inclement weather we will let you know ahead of time.
- 2. Please don't forget to send in items for our service activity next Friday to support the organization Help USA Troops. A flyer with information regarding what items we need is attached. Any and all donations are greatly appreciated! For more information about the organization you can visit their website at www.helpusatroops.com.
- 3. Please check out the flyer from Mrs. Zebron regarding the technology advances at St. James.
- 4. Yearbook orders are due next Friday, 2/1. The order form was sent home last week. Please keep in mind that late orders will not be accepted and extra yearbooks are not ordered. If you have any questions please contact Mrs. Pettenuzzo.
- 5. Sandwich Ministry lunch pick-up is next Thursday, 1/30. Please help us to fill the boxes with lunches during this cold weather!

Have a wonderful weekend and try to stay warm!

__

Mrs. Esquivel Mr. Bilski